
SGA MINUTES 

09.27.22 

Attendance 

Officers Sophomores Juniors Seniors Advisors 

Zoi Moon Yun Ha Joe Sherrod Grace Jones Mr. Barry 

Dinali Jayasena Jeeah Kim Fiat Le Albert Le Mrs. Valentine 

Wyatt Aiken Novita Whillock Omar Hernandez Destiny Buchanan  

Lex Mroczko Bake Johnson Andreea Trifas Connie Chieh  

Mekhi Stennis Narae Kim Ugie Alilonu Ava Dowden  

Saku Cui     

 

Pledge of Allegiance 

Opening Statements 

Hello, everyone! The agenda was distributed. Let’s move to the reports from our officers. 

Parliamentarian, Saku Cui 

Thought of the day: “If you don’t like something, change it. If you can't change it, change your attitude,” 

by Maya Angelo. 

There will be no assembly tomorrow, therefore no sign-ins are needed. 

Sergeant at Arms, Mekhi Stennis 

Inventory clean-up was a success and thank you to everyone who helped! 

Club fair is being planned and will be held soon! 

Secretary, Lex Mroczko 

Hey, everyone! I just wanted to remind you all that your bios for the SGA website were due yesterday. I 

think we only had about 3 people who did not fill it out; however, tomorrow around lunch, all bios will go 

live. I will send everyone a message on the Teams channel with the link when they do. Thus, I need your 

bios ASAP if you have not turned them in, otherwise your profile will be very boring! 

In other news, the Student Relations Committee has been working on getting goodie bag supplies in 

order. Yesterday, we met and finalized the supplies we will need to purchase from Amazon. However, for 

purchases in SGA over $100, the SGA as a whole votes to approve the purchase. The theme of the goodie 

bags this year is Halloween, and some goodies we will be purchasing are the goodie bags, candy, a 

variety of fidget toys, slime, and stickers. We will open the floor for discussion and afterwards, a motion 

to vote on the purchase will be made. 

The vote was in favor of the purchase of the SRC end-of-term goodie bags. 

Treasurer, Wyatt Aiken 

Club budgets have been made official and will be sent out soon. 

Vice President, Dinali Jayasena 



Halloween caf party, on October 1st. SGA members, please promote it. 

President, Zoi Moon 

Initiatives committee has been working to advance plans for the year, such as mental health day on 

October 21st and the committee has also been planning for mega musical chairs. We will be able to 

fundraise this year for mega musical chairs. 

SGA Advisors 

Thanks for helping with SGA closet cleanup everyone! 

Closing Remarks / Open Floor 


